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Date: May 9, 2023 
 
 
While we move out of the winter season, I want to take the time to tThank all the 
volunteers that took time during the winter to help keep the museum in shape and to 
work hard to get ready to re-open for the season.  
 
Thank you all for keeping us going, I hope that all the members will appreciate all your 
work.  
 
We need to reach out to all our volunteers and welcome them back to a new year at the 
museum and support each and every one of them.  
 
All of our time is valuable and I for one certainly appreciate all the help all the volunteers 
give to the museum. 
 
There is a lot of work ahead of us for this year and there are several events planned for 
the month of May. Please remember to check the museum calendar on the FRRS 
website for current activities.  
 
Our Joint NMRA/PCR/FRRS 2023 Convention is over. I hope that all the members that 
were able to attend had a good time. (More on the convention in the convention report). 
 
At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not 
have an answer right away, however I will get one for you.  
 
Thank you to all, 
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
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